Barbara Vaughn

∛rom:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Monday, August 17, 2015 8:34 PM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy; Scott Hazelton;

Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

Minutes

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee August 6, 2015

In attendance were Debbie Grant, Wendy Nolin and John Augustine, between preparing breakfasts.

Debbie and I discussed the visitors to the Chapel. We had 6, 2 who were repeat visitors from last year. They truly appreciated the chance to revisit and admire the quiet setting.

Josh brought the lighting battery and it worked great.

Debbie will remind Susann Swan that she will be the docent on August 30.

Our next meeting will be on September 10 at 4:00 at Dexter's Inn.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 AM

Respectfully Submitted,

Wendy Nolin